
What changes to your home would make it more useable,
functional, and comfortable for you? 

We expect that data collected from this survey will inform policy
recommendations that incentivize the construction of accessible
housing. Scan the QR code or visit the link to access the survey:

www.bit.ly/accessible2024    Respond by December 6!

Is there a way to make this information or survey more 
accessible to you? Do you have any questions about this survey? 
Please contact Mary Connolly using the information below.

Accessible 
Housing Survey

Phone
+253-625-4153

Email
Mary.Connolly@piercecountywa.gov

The South Sound Housing Affordability Partners 
want to know: 

https://www.flowcode.com/page/accessible-housing-feedback
mailto:Mary.Connolly@piercecountywa.gov

